

29th of October, 2008

D.I.B Australia recently installed some speakers into one of the schools' computer rooms. We called upon their services as we had dealt with them previously and did not feel the need to look elsewhere. I dealt mainly with Scott in sales and Mel Garden in production. Scott provided all the relevant information we needed and the communication from him and Mel was great. We are very happy with the installation and the minor issue that we did have was resolved very quickly. I would happily recommend their services to others.

Best regards,

Mark Walsh ICT Manager

Preshil, The Margaret Lyttle Memorial School